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View from the Dome 
Welcome to 2012!   

The New Year is already destined to be filled with both challenges and opportunities for all of us - as 
individuals, as communities and as a planet. Beyond the usual struggle for health, happiness and 
prosperity are concerns over what will happen when we reach the end of the current 5,125-year-long 
cycle described in the Mesoamerican Long Count calendar, more commonly known as the Mayan calendar.  
By now I think we have all heard from many people who are convinced that the world will be ruined or 
destroyed at the end of the cycle.  However, I have met an equal number who believe that we are poised 
to enter a new era of peace, love and spiritual transformation here on Planet Earth.   

Supporting the latter idea has been a series of breakthroughs in mainstream science and engineering that 
support several of the core assertions made in radionics.  A couple of these are summarized in this issue, 
including a story on the use of harmonic resonance to broadcast electricity without wires (see page 3) and 
a story on the quantum teleportation of DNA molecules from one test tube to an adjacent one when driven 
by a weak electromagnetic field (see page 9). Even on the very day that I am writing to you my wife came 
across an article on the New Scientist website (see: http://tinyurl.com/7mmzxal) that describes new 
“nanophone” technology that allows researchers to listen to the vibratory properties of individual cells 
using a combination of lasers and nanoparticles for the first time.  One finding described in the same 
article was that red blood cells infected with the malaria parasite vibrated with less energy than an 
uninfected red blood cell – a conclusion that even the most novice radionic researcher could predict!    

The announcement of these discoveries in the popular press makes me hopeful that mainstream and 
esoteric sciences are converging in a way that will finally bring radionics into the light after decades of 
misunderstanding and even persecution.  Indeed, perhaps the end of the current Mayan calendar 
describes a new era of limitless power and information-as-energy first described by Nikola Tesla way back 
in 1904!

For my part, I believe that our destiny is largely in our own hands and hearts, that each of us has the 
power to make a difference in the world around us through positive action guided by kindness and 
compassion.


